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SPECIAL INVITATION TO SU FIELD DAY CELEBRATIONS
COME AND CELEBRATE THE END OF THE 2016 SEASON !
WHAT:
“Field Day” is the end of the outdoor season and the celebration of another



 successful year for all the House League recreational players.

WHERE:
TERRY FOX Park, located on Bamburgh Circle, East off Warden, South of Steeles, North of McNicoll. Limited street parking available. Use Bethune C.I.
WHEN:
Saturday September 10, 2016

MINOR  SQUIRT - (Under 7):
  
  11:00 am.


MAJOR  SQUIRT - (Under 10):
    9:30 am.

ATOM / MOSQUITO - (Under 13): 
    9:30 am.


PEE WEE 

 - (Under 16):
    3:00 pm.


YOUNG WOMEN - (Under 30):
    1:00 pm.

OPEN WOMEN     - (Open):

  11:00 am.

 

FORMAT: Following their games at the schedule times, each player (Minor Squirt, 

and Major Squirt) will receive their participation award. After the awards presentation, tickets will be presented to every player for our bar-b-que, entitling them to a free all beef hot dog and drink.


  For non-players, a hot dog and drink will be available for $2.00 and


  $3.00 for a hamburger or chicken burger and a drink. 
PARENT’S ROLE:

Parents are asked to bring along with them “treats” for the players in their division.
These can either be baked goods – cookies, donuts, cup cakes etc.; small bags of chips;

juice boxes or ‘freezies’. Remember no peanut products. 

Volunteers are needed to help with the ‘cooking’ for your daughter’s division. 

Volunteers are also needed to set up the Mini-soccer fields for the “mini” games.

There will be a “Rummage Sale” in support of the Canadian Breast Cancer Foundation.

Donations and contributions of new items for sale and monetary donations are welcomed. 
PLAYER’S ROLE:

Players are asked to come out, play your last “official” game of the season, receive your

award, enjoy the bar-b-que and the day’s activities. There will be a clown, painted faces,

and a ‘whole lot of fun”. Event pins will be available for donations to ‘breast cancer’.
Club’s ‘stuff’ will also be on sale to support the Canadian Breast Cancer Foundation. 
Last year the Club donated $500. Let’s spend the day together – the United way!

Watch the “older” girls and ladies play this beautiful game of soccer that we all love.
Come out and have fun! To volunteer, please contact your Division Co-ordinator.
For more information contact your Division Co-ordinator or Richard at 416-992-2612.
